
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve a one-time $250 stipend to the Youth Council for purchase of books from the 
DHS Historical Society. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
Presently, the Mayor’s Youth Leadership Council has resumed for the Fall 2017/Spring 2018 
school year.  We are working with Desert Hot Springs High School students regarding issues 
that impact youth in our community.  We have a field trip planned to Cabot’s Museum and a 
presentation with the DHS Historical Society.  Additionally, they will be working with Mayor 
Matas, Mr. Mesicek and Commissioner Grant as the City Liaison for the program. 
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